
 

 

C A R I N G  

C O N F I D E N T  

C R E A T I V E  

We welcome parents and carers of children due to start school in September 2019 to visit the school  

for a presentation and tour.  

Please contact the school to book a session.  

We are sorry but due to the size of our school we are unable to accommodate pre-schoolers to these sessions. If these dates are unsuitable please contact the 

school to arrange a mutually convenient time. 

The closing date for primary school applications for children starting school in September 2019 is Monday 15th January 2019 

01424 211696, school@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Barrack Road, Bexhill on Sea, TN40 2AT 

 Tuesday 27th November 9.30am 

 Tuesday 27th November 6.30pm 

 Thursday 29th November 1.30pm 

       Chantry Community Primary 

School Open Days  


